
[DOE MEMORANDUM] 

cc: 
M.R. Ferry, DP-16 
M. Whitaker, S-3.1 
R. Crowe, DP-3 
E. Morrow, DP-3 

DATE: JAN 16 1997
REPLY 

TO 
ATTN OF: DP-16:MRFerry:6-7048
SUBJECT: DELEGATION OF SENIOR MANAGER IN CHARGE OF 

CONTINUATION OF ACTION STARTED UNDER DEFENSE NUCLEAR 
FACILITIES SAFETY BOARD (DNFSB) RECOMMENDATION 93-6

TO: Principal Deputy Assistant Secretary for Quality Management, DP-3
This is in response to your memorandum of December 13, 1996, regarding 
continuation of activities started under Defense Nuclear Facilities Safety Board 
(DNFSB) Recommendation 93-6 responsibilities. 

My office will continue the activities which were started under 
Recommendation 93-6 in the areas of testing and archiving activities dealing 
with testing. I will act as the Senior Manager and Ray Ferry will be my 
program manager for continuation of these activities. Additionally, Ray Ferry 
will be the Defense Programs Retiree Corps Manager. 

If you have any questions please contact me at (202) 586-7590. 
Robin Staffin 
Deputy Assistant Secretary for Research and Development 
Defense Programs


